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January 3, 2013

Sandra Harkins

Urban Renewal Board of the City of Austin
1000 E. 11th Street Ste 400 (Street-Jones Bldg.)
Austin, TX78702

Dear Sandra Harkins,

My Office has recently initiated and begun widely publicizing the City of Austin
Redistricting Process. As part of this outreach effort, | am contacting community
organizations and groups to encourage their input in the recent release of draft
applications and Interpretive Guidance regarding the Redistricting Process.

| am also asking organizations to encourage their members to participate in the
process by applying for either the Applicant Review Panel or the Citizens
Redistricting Commission. Citizens can find information, including but not limited
to the process, draft applications, Interpretive Guidance, applicant qualifications,
and news at www.austintexas.gov/10-ONE.

Citizens can submit input in writing via email to oca_auditor@austintexas.gov, by
mail, or hand-delivery at the following address:

Office of the City Auditor
301 W. 2nd Street, Suite 2130
Austin, TX 78701

Please contact me at 512-974-2064 or Jason Hadavi at 512-974-2469 if you have
any questions.

Regards,

Kenneth J.
City Auditor



